Dear Sir,regarding the above application I would like to endorse all the points put forward by our
neighbours Sara Grohmann& David Saxby concerning the "Dummy Sashes" &"Ventilators" both of which
will lead to less sunlight It is sad these obvious points were not addressed earlier..I write on behalf of myself
& my wife Pati,we are at 23 Carnegie House. Thanks Yours Faithfully Gideon Wagner.



